
According to section 6 of Appendix B (Additional Information) of the Tender Specifications, tenderers 
are allowed to attend the opening of tenders. If a tenderer wishes to attend the opening of the tenders, 
the tenderer should be present at The Royal Playhouse, August Bournonvilles Passage 2, 1055 
Copenhagen K, no later than 4 February 2022 at 13.00 and ask for Søren Nylin at the reception. 

  
Tenders must be submitted no later than 4 February 2022 at 12.00 (please note that the time has also 
been added in section 2 of the Tender Specifications in line with the deadline for tender submissions 
that is stated at udbud.dk). 


